
 
 

 

 To: Allan McIntosh, Convener;  Craig Adams, Derek Murray, Gerard Rattray and 
George Wyatt (Representatives of Holders of Premises Licences/Personal 
Licences); Inspector John Soutar (Grampian Police); Sandy Kelman (Alcohol and 
Drugs Partnership); Linda Smith (Health); Ian Donaldson, Mark Donlevy and Bob 
Westland (Community Safety);  Mary Crawford, Ken Eddie, Councillors Martin 
Greig and John West (Representatives of Residents within the Forum’s Area); 
Barry Black (Representative of Youth) and Diane Sande (Licensing Standards 
Officer).  

 
 

Town House, 
ABERDEEN 5 April, 2011 

 
 

LOCAL LICENSING FORUM 
 

 The Members of the LOCAL LICENSING FORUM are requested to meet in 
Committee Room 5 - Town House on THURSDAY, 14 APRIL 2011 at 2.00 pm. 
 
 
  

 
 

RODERICK MACBEATH 
ACTING SENIOR DEMOCRATIC SERVICES MANAGER 

 
 
 

B U S I N E S S 
 

1 Minute of Forum meeting held on 25 February 2011  (Pages 1 - 6) 
 Members are advised to note that this meeting was not quorate so all decisions 

contained within this minute are required to be approved. 
 

2 Agenda of Licensing Board meeting of 11 January 2011  (Pages 7 - 48) 
 Members are advised to note that the next meeting of the Licensing Board is 

scheduled for Tuesday, 3 May 2011, at 10:30am in the Town House, Broad Street. 
 



 
 
 

3 Review of Statement of Licensing Policy - Response from Licensing Board  (Pages 
49 - 54) 
 

4 Statistical Information   
 

5 Update from Licensing Standards Officer   
 

6 Workplan  (Pages 55 - 60) 
 

7 Alcohol Statistics Scotland 2011   
 http://www.alcoholinformation.isdscotland.org/alcohol_misuse/files/alcohol_stats_b

ulletin_2011.pdf 
 
 

8 Door Stewards - Co-ordination across City Centre   
 

9 Drink Deals in Evening Express   
 

10 Any Other Competent Business   
 

11 Date of Next Meeting   
 Members are advised to note that the date of the next meeting of the Local 

Licensing Forum is Thursday, 23 June 2011, at 2pm in the Town House, Broad 
Street. 
 

 
 

 
 

Website Address: www.aberdeencity.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Grant 
Webster on 01224 522607 or email gwebster@aberdeencity.gov.uk   
 


